
Upgrading our Hymnals! 

After more than 17 years, the green hymnals in our church are starting to 
show wear. Our parish staff and Worship Commission have agreed that 
now is the time to move forward with updating our hymnals to Gather 
Third Edition, published by GIA Publications, Inc. This hymnal contains 80% 
of the music we used in the past year, along with some great new pieces. It 
also contains all of the updated language that came with the Roman Missal 
implementation three years ago, meaning that the Creed and mass parts 
(Gloria, Sanctus, etc.) have the words we currently use at Mass.  

However, we want to be fiscally responsible. Therefore, we have decided to 
raise the needed funds prior to making the purchase. Total cost of the 
project (including hymnals, accompaniment books, and freight) is 
approximately $11,000. Donations will be gratefully accepted, and we are 
offering the opportunity to memorialize hymnals if desired.  

Memorializing a hymnal is a wonderful way to remember a loved one, or to show support for our St. Mary 
Magdalene parish. Each hymnal that is dedicated will have an inscription card placed on the inside front cover, 
with the name of a deceased loved one and the individual or family that has supported our effort to provide 
an outstanding music resource for worship. Suggested donation is $25 per book. 

 
Please complete this form and return it in the weekend collection, or to the Parish Office. 

Please make checks payable to St. Mary Magdalene Church. 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

Name of Donor(s): Number  
of Hymnals: 

Address: 
 

Amount  
Enclosed: 

City: State:                    Zip: 
 � Cash 

Phone: Email: � Check # 
_______ 

If this is a gift to the Parish from an individual, group, or family, check here: � A Gift from… 
 
If you are dedicating this to someone who is deceased, check here: � In Memory of… 
 
Name(s) to be Inscribed: 
 
 
 
 
 


